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Dear parent / carer, 

The Year 7 team at The Holgate Academy have asked us to share the following information with you: 

 

The Year 7 team will be running some short tours on a Thursday after school from 3.45-4.30pm for any year 

6 pupils and parents/carers who would like to take a look around the academy or ask any questions before 

the July transition days. 

  

The dates of the tours are: 

28th April 

5th May 

12th May 

19th May 

26th May 

 

Please follow the link and book a place on the tours as numbers are restricted in each session. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-holgate-academy-year-6-transition-tours-tickets-316386509567 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Curtis 

Deputy Headteacher 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-holgate-academy-year-6-transition-tours-tickets-316386509567

